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  WEST LAVINGTON, HIGH STREET PROPOSED ZEBRA CROSSING  
 
 
Purpose of Report 
 
To consider the comments received following the formal consultation associated with the 
proposed Zebra Crossing. 
 
Consultation 
 
 
The scheme has been discussed and supported by the Devizes Community Area Transport 
Group, a sub group of the Community Area Board. 
 
The scheme has the support of the Parish Council and Local Member – Mr Richard Gamble. 
 
The proposal has been formally advertised between 28 March and 25 April 2014.  During this 
period four comments have been received. Three outline objection to the proposal; this included 
the neighbouring parish of Market Lavington. One comment in support for the proposal was 
received from West Lavington Parish Council, who also took the opportunity to make additional 
comments on the proposal. The comments received, along with the officer comments, are 
available in Appendix 2. 
 
Options Considered 
 
To: 
 
(i) Implement the proposal as advertised. 
 
(ii) Abandon the proposal. 
 
Reason for Decision 
 
The scheme has been developed following a detailed investigation of the demand and satisfies 
the criteria set out in the Wiltshire Council Practice Document for Crossings.  
 
The scheme has been developed following considerable discussion within the local community, 
including the Community Area Transport Group, Parish Council and Dauntsey School. 
 



 

DECISION MADE 
 

I approve that: 
 
(i) The proposal be implemented as advertised. 
 
(ii) The objectors be informed accordingly. 
 
 
 This decision was published on 12 June 2014 and will come into 
force on 20 June 2014.             
 

 

 
 
The following supporting documents are attached:   
 
HSB-15-14 - Report 
HSB-15-14 - Appendix 1 – Proposal Plan  
HSB-15-14 - Appendix 2 – Comments Received/ Officers Comment 
HSB-15-14 - Appendix 3 - List of objectors/ supporters 
 
The following supporting documents are available from the officer named above: 
 
Letters of comment 
 
 
 
Date:   11 June 2014 Cllr John Thomson 

Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for 
Highways, Streetscene and Broadband 

 


